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September 2, 2015

Re: Recommendation for KGNC
To Whom It May Concem:

We have been doing business with KGNC since March 2014. Weare very pleased with the workin g
relationship with KGNC, and the marketing campaigns they created.

The entire staff at KGNC are amazing! They are diligent in working to get what their listeners need
to hear regarding our business, Many people have no idea what to do if they are involved in a car
collision. KGNC helps us educate listeners and inform them there is help for them at our law firm.

The staff at KGNC are like family to us. We have had the pleasure of meeting with them on several
occations, and they are always ready to listen and act on our needs. Karen Dennis, their sales
representative, has made it a part of her routine to check with us weekly and to make sure everything
is going well. KGNC is concerned about our marketing strategies and does not hesitate to share their
suggestions and expertise.

We highly recommend KGNC to any business seeking to grow their business.

Sincerely,
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September 14%, 2015

Muff London
DDS Shredding Co.
Amarillo, TX

Dear Muff,

This is a personal letter of recommendation for Karen Long. I have known and worked
with Karen for 20+ years, since she worked at Amarillo National Bank, and now with KGNC.
She is very dedicated to her job; she takes personal pride in making sure everything is done right
the first time. I highly recommend her for any position that you have available.

Sincerely,

Lew Bradshaw,
Executive Officer of TPBA
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